JAN 1 7 2002 TOWN CLERK

Town of Wellfleet Coastal and Pond Access Committee

Meeting of Wednesday, November 7, 2001 Minutes

Members present: Thomas Flynn, Chairman, Sylvia Smith, Thomas Peters (Clerk).

The Chairman called the meeting to order at 7:30 PM. The Chairman temporarily adjourned the meeting due to a space difficulty at the Council on Aging site. The meeting resumed at the dwelling of the Chairman due to conflicts with the use of the site.

- 1. The members voted unanimously to approve the minutes for the Sept. 4, 2001 meeting.
 - 2. The members voted unanimously to ratify and approve a Sept. 4, 2001 letter to the Selectmen concerning the Harbor boat launch site.
 - 3. The clerk still needs to draft a letter to Ms. Burks concerning NPS zoning regs.
 - 4. Mr. King's septic plan is under study.
 - 5. The Chair will contact Ms. Irene Paine on the topic of old landings, especially those on Cove Road.
 - 6. The Chairman will represent the committee at a meeting with/ the Assistant Town Administrator ("ATA") on Nov. 8, 2001. The topic of the meeting is "town-owned property, a road inventory, and public access issues." The Chairman will report back to the committee.
 - 7. The members voted to table the issue of appropriate signage at town landings.
 - 8. The members voted to table the topic of mooring regulations at town landings.
 - 9. NEW BUSINESS. Annual reports are due on Dec. 14, 2001. The Clerk must handle this.
 - The schedule for Wellfleet Planning for the Future was discussed. The committee will send representatives.

Whereupon a motion, duly seconded, the committee voted to adjourn.

Approved JAN8, 2002 THOMMS H. PETSRS, CLERK